

UMTIA SCAM Policy

April 2022

In accordance with the decision made at the UMTIA Board Meeting on 4/21/2022, the following is shared regarding fraudulent requests for funds from members on UMTIA's behalf.

Please be advised that no member of the UMTIA Board of Directors or individuals working in UMTIA's interests will ask you to purchase something on their behalf. UMTIA officials will not ask our members to expend personal funds for organization business without an agreement in place for reimbursement.